
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No. 46                                                                                                       Date-26/02/15

To: All Parents 
From: The Principal
Subject: Annual Day Function To Be Held On 27th February, 2015 At Tagore Hall

Dear Parents,

As you must be aware, the collector has recently issued a notification for major events to be cancelled in the city 
in the wake of swine flu, unless special permission is obtained for the same. 

We had applied for the permission and have received the same permitting us to go ahead with the planned 
Annual Function on 27th February, Friday at Tagore Hall. Hence, the event will be conducted as scheduled.  
We also hope to see full participation from our students, unless they are unwell, as this is an important milestone
in their schooling journey.

We will take certain precautions at the venue to ensure that the event goes in a hygienic manner. There will also 
be a screening of students and guests at the entrance to ensure that only healthy individuals are permitted inside 
for the function. 

We require your cooperation to make this event a success. Please ensure that if your child or any of your 
family members are sick, then they do not attend the event. Please also carry face masks and hand sanitizers, 
if possible, to ensure hygiene. 

If you have any concerns about your child’s participation in the event, then please contact the counselor over 
phone to intimate/discuss about the same. Please be advised that the school is an organizer and not responsible 
for any incidents arising from the event. We respect parents’ decision and your child’s attendance in the event 
will be ultimately your decision and responsibility. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School
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With warm regards, 

Sincerely,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks  School


